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“Thanks again for supporting teachers and students in learning innovatively and 
helping teachers prepare our students for the future.” 

- Pat Dickerson, Falcon Creek Middle School
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“The grant our department received for Strobe Flash equipment four years ago is still 
going strong to help bolster our Overland community. With it was have been able to 
start a regular “SSP” (Senior Specials Portraits) tradition in which our AP students 
provide senior portraits to our SPED kids whose parents would not otherwise consider 
paying for their students senior photos. We have also started a second round of 
community read posters in tandem with our library where we are hoping to create 100 
read posters of students and staff to encourage literacy within the schools.”

- James Dykstra, Overland High School
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